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We were actively involved in the UB planning a few years ago, we attended hearings, 

testified and had to do it all over again when it was determined that Washington 

County failed to some of their required work. To allow any city to override or 

circumvent the public due process is UNACCEPTABLE. The UGB has worked well 

and other states have looked into how we have managed growth. To dismiss the 

massive amount of both public and citizen time, effort and work seems 

unconscionable,  a breach of public trust and an extreme waste of the planning 

process. Please stop HB3414 -17 amendment 


